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Omaha Public Power District 

444 South 16th Street Mall 

Omaha NE 68102-2247 

August 19, 2002 
LIC-02-0091 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN.: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555

References: 

SUBJECT:

1. Docket No. 50-285 
2. Letter from NRC (Samuel L. Collins) to OPPD (W. Gary Gates), dated 

February 25, 2002, Issuance of Order for Interim Safeguards and Security 
Compensatory Measures for - Fort Calhoun Station, Unit 1 (NRC-02-027) 

3. Letter from OPPD (Ross T. Ridenoure) to NRC (Document Control Desk), 
dated April 26, 2002, Clarification of Omaha Public Power District's 
Response To Commission Order To Modify License For Interim Safeguards 
And Security Measures (LIC-02-0050) 

4. Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) Implementation Guidelines for Interim 
Safeguards & Security Compensatory Measures for the Order dated February 
25, 2002, Revision 1, July 24, 2002 

Additional Mitigative Measures to Fulfill Requirements of Interim 
Safeguards and Security Compensatory Measures Order 
Requirement B.2(a)2

In Reference 3, Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) stated that the NRC would be notified by 
August 20, 2002 of any additional mitigative measures necessary to fulfill the requirements of 
Reference 2, Order Requirement B.2(a)2 at Fort Calhoun Station Unit No. 1 (FCS). OPPD plans 
to institute vehicle searches per the guidance of Reference 4 on Reference 2, Order Requirement 
B.2.b no later than August 31, 2002. This is being done in order to ensure that elements 
specified in Reference 2, Order Requirements B.2(a)(2) and B.2.b are protected. OPPD has 
determined that no further mitigative measures beyond this and those already implemented are 
necessary at FCS.  

This letter contains the following commitment: 

* Institute vehicle searches per the guidance of Reference 4 on Reference 2, Order 
Requirement B.2.b by August 31, 2002.
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If you have additional questions, or require further information, please contact Dr. R. L. Jaworski 
at (402) 533-6833.  

Sincerely, 

RTR/TRB/tr• 

c: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary, NRC Office of the Secretary, Rulemakings and 
Adjudications Staff 

Samuel Collins, Director, NRC Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Dennis C. Dambley, NRC Assistant General Counsel for Materials Litigation and 

Enforcement 
E. W. Merschoff, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV (two copies) 
Glen Tracy, Chief, NRC Operator Licensing, Human Performance and Plant Support 

Branch 
A. B. Wang, NRC Project Manager 
J. G. Kramer, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Winston and Strawn
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